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Merryhill @ Mountain's Edge

DEAR FAMILIES,
We have been busy little bees here at Merryhill. February we were busy with growing our
family. We have 7 new families starting in March. We talked about families, showing kindness,
famous African American people in History and learned about Chinese New Year. This month
we will be learning about our new families, famous women in history, St. Patrick's Day, Spring,
and so much more!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Louis-Jacques

WELCOME TO OUR FAMILY!
Please help us in welcoming the following families to our campus!
* Garcia Family
* Olen Family
* Mata Family
* Basil Family
* Gooch Family
* Higuera-Wood Family
* Blackmon Family
* Sanghera Family
* Zinovitch Family

REMINDERS!
As we continue to grow, please allow some time to get here so that we can get you checked
in safely and on time. Please remember that Beginners through Pre-K start Circle Time at
8:30am. In order to get everyone ready and settled we urge that you arrive by 8:15 am to allow
us to get your little one to class. It is our goal to provide the best learning environment with
minimal disruptions.

Also, daylight savings is less than 2 weeks away, don't forget to set your clocks forward on
Saturday, March 13th. Your little ones will probably be tired as they adjust to the time change. I



Word of the Month - Encourage

know I usually do :-).

NEVADA READING WEEK - HAPPY BIRTHDAY DR. SEUSS!



St. Patrick's Day Spirit Week





WOMEN'S HISTORY
MONTH
This month we as we celebrate
Women in History, we would
love to celebrate the women in
our community. That means you
mom! If you would like to
participate, we would love a
short bio about you and your
career (even if your career is
staying at home and raising
your little ones) and a picture by
Monday, March 8th.

ST. PATRICK'S DAY -
WEDNESDAY, MARCH
17
Children can dress in fun
festive green attire to celebrate
St. Patrick's Day. See your
child's teacher for fun activities
planned that day.

PARENT-TEACHER
CONFERENCES -
FRIDAY, MARCH 26
No School on Friday, March 26
in order for parents to meet one
on one via zoom with your
child's teacher and learn about
everything they are
accomplishing in school.

NOWRUZ (PERSIAN NEW YEAR) -
MARCH 23RD.
Nowruz is the national New Year festivity celebrated in Iran,
Afghanistan, and the Kurdish regions of Iraq, Turkey and Syria,
and throughout Central Asia.
This is a two week springtime celebration whose activities
symbolise rebirth and the link between humans and nature. The
Iranian poet Saadi (1210-1291) wrote: “Awaken, the morning
Nowruz breeze is showering the garden with �owers.”
https://www.middleeasteye.net/discover/what-nowruz-explained-persian-new-year-celebrated
We will be celebrating this special spring time New Year on Tuesday, March 23rd. With
pictures, a picnic and yummy snacks our students will de�nitely feel spring in the air.

What We Did Last Month
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CREATIVE
EXPRESSION
Our students are attempting do
draw complex pictures, such as
their house, during center time.

MATHEMATICS
Our students are learning how
to sort by color and shapes
using bear counters.

LANGUAGE AND
LITERACY
Our children are practicing to
write their �rst and last names
in proper case while discussing
emotions.

SCIENCE AND SOCIAL
STUDIES
Our students are learning about
animals and matching parent
animals to babies, while
discussing the difference
between big and little.

FINE MOTOR
While learning about Valentine's
and mailing cards, children
learned about community
helpers, like the mail person.
They then practice control their
pencil as they wrote in their
journals.

SOCIAL EMOTIONAL
Our little ones are learning
about expressing their
emotions verbally in order to
communicate with teachers
and peers.
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Facebook

MERRYHILL PRESCHOOL AT
MOUNTAIN'S EDGE

We would love to hear your feedback and recommendations.
Please feel free to visit us on Yelp, Google, and Facebook and
tell everyone why you love and chose our school!

9055 Blue Diamond Road, Las … marisol.louis-jacques@merryh…

(702) 970-7322 merryhillmountainsedge.com
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